Hi there,

I'm sorry for the delayed email. I know the deadline was May 3.

I just wanted to voice my opinion on the proposed housing plans for college park area. We are against it as we believe it will lower the quality of life of the residence in the area by increasing the population density.

Many people have lived in this area for a long time and it would be devastating to allow this change and detrimental to the health and overall happiness of the people in this area. As many of us in this area have children, such a change would affect their quality of life as well. Added noise pollution, lack of green space all impact quality of life.

College park is a such a unique Oakville suburb, please preserve it. We aren't equipped to increase the population density.

These changes may help in the near future but they will cause more harm in the long term.

Thanks, Mileina Hi there,

I vote NO to "Sheridan College Special Policy Area & 4-as-of-right".

Mileina Nazarali, M.Sc.